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Keeping our customers classics on the road

We are delighted to offer the JEC these exclusive bene昀ts:

To sign up to DMG Club Classic or any other enquiries  
please email marketing@davidmanners.co.uk

Follow us on Social Media

Subscribe to receive our latest news  
by visiting our website home pages or  
email marketing@davidmanners.co.uk

MORE THAN JUST A PARTS SUPPLIER

• Up to 10% discount on retail prices.
• A shipping saving of £1.50 Club Classic Shipping £6.00. Retail Shipping  

£7.50 (UK only up to 20kg).
• Claim your club membership fee back (Spend £500 with DMG per annum).
• Newsletter, Competitions and Prizes. 

Parts for  Jaguar & Daimler | MG & Triumph | Morris Minor | MX-5

WWW.JAGSPARES.CO.UK | WWW.ABINGDONMGPARTS.CO.UK
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Cover picture: This very nice Opulescent Golden Sand Mk2, taken at the Rustic Fayre would make a good 

stable mate for my E-Type, but the owner is not too keen on selling yet! 

Dorset Jaguar Enthusiast

Well, it would appear that Murphy’s Law has been 

tamed at last, but the bad news is, it is probably just 

for one year. Unfortunately, on a few occasions it has 

been too flipping hot, well certainly for me anyway. 

September usually marks the end of the show season 

and the weather is now looking changeable and we 

definitely need some rain, but I am afraid it is a bit too 

late for some of our trees and shrubs. We had a similar 

situation back in 1976 with a prolonged period of dry 

weather, but as soon as we hit September the heavens 

opened with copious amounts of rain for three 

months. Its nature’s way of balancing things up, but at 

the moment that looks unlikely to happen, but you 

never know! I am currently dealing with the ‘false 

Autumn’ thought to be a stress response from nature 

due to the unusually hot spring and summer we've 

had this year, so I am having to blow the leaves off 

my drive nearly every day. 

 

I know some of our members are going to the Steam 

& Classic Show at Norden although I have just 

looked at the web site and it says they are fully 

booked for classic cars now. 

Personally, I have booked to go to John Haynes 

Classics at Sparkford on the Sunday to celebrate the 

40th Anniversary of the opening the Motor Museum 

and looking at the website, it looks pretty good, with 

lots going on. I know John Meaden has been 

approached to display his flat-floor E-Type at this 

event. If anybody else is going and wishes to meet up 

and go together, please let me know, I hope to arrive 

about 10.00 am, not sure which car I will be taking, it 

depends on the weather. barry@baz234.co.uk 

 

Saying Goodbye to Dick Jolly 

Dick certainly had a very good send off with full 

capacity at the Woodlands Crematorium, it was full 

with friends, relative’s, work colleagues and car club 

acquaintances. It was an excellent service, not too 

religious from my point of view, excellent music and 

just about long enough for most people.R.I.P Richard. 

 

Goodwood Revival and Autumn Classics 

I have booked two days for Revival and taking my 

younger grandson, Liam who is 

not a particularly a petrol head 

like his brother Aaron. However, 

Aaron is accompanying me on the 

following weekend to Autumn 

Classics on the Saturday. 

 

Autumn Road Run to the 

Acorn Inn, Evershot  

Provisionally, I am proposing to book for Sunday 

lunch at the Acorn Inn, Evershot, and afterwards a 

visit to Mapperton Gardens for our Autumn Road 

Run. We have visited this pub in the past, but it is a 

long time ago, so I will have to check it out. 

Obviously, it will depend on the weather for the visit 

to Mapperton Gardens. I will have a clipboard at our 

September Club night. 

 

West Dorset Club Night – Thursday 16th October. 

A speaker has been booked for the West Dorset Club 

Night at the Gamekeeper Inn, Charminster. His name 

is John Smith and he will be talking about the Battle 

of Britain over Dorset during the Second World War. I 

will prepare a clipboard for September club night. 

 

More Car Related Snippets 

Car Manufacturing: 

Despite a decline, the UK still manufactures a 

significant number of cars and vans. In 2023, more 

than 905,000 cars and 120,000 commercial vehicles 

were built in the UK.  

Exports: 

A large portion of the cars manufactured in the UK 

are exported to over 140 markets worldwide.  

Electric Vehicles: 

Sales of electric vehicles are increasing, with 

projections indicating they will surpass sales of 

internal combustion engine (ICE) vehicles by 2028. 

Editor: Not sure about this fact? 

Charging Infrastructure: 

There are numerous public charging points for 

electric vehicles across the UK, with thousands more 

being added each year.  

Cost of Car Ownership: 

The average person spends over £206,000 on cars in 

their lifetime, covering costs like insurance, tax, 

Editor’s Ramblings
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Since Linda and Mark took over organising the 

Treasure Hunt and Picnic in 2024, they have brought 

in not only different clues, different routes and 

alternative technology. Last year, I had already 

booked the start destination at Alec’s Field in 

Hazelbury Bryan for 2024, but they planned the route 

and clues, using Goggle maps. This was completely 

different to what I and anybody I could rope in to help 

me did, I kind of planned the route as we drove, 

whilst also looking for clues at the same time. Later, 

followed by another recci to may sure we had the 

route correct and more importantly that clues made 

sense. All very time consuming, so when I heard that 

Linda had done the route and clues, whilst sitting at 

her computer, I was completely gobsmacked. Not 

only that she also took a picture on her laptop of each 

clue to avoid any arguments with the contestants. 

However, they did actually make a physical check by 

driving round the whole route and on occasions had 

to take a pair of clippers to trim some plant growth 

that may have obstructed a clue. 

However, by using the 

same start point every 

year, you gradually run 

out of routes and clues, 

so a new venue for the 

start point was needed. 

After a frustrating 

search for a new 

venue, they came up 

with Cheselbourne 

village hall, who were 

amenable and the cost 

hire was much the 

same as previous 

years. However, there 

was a slight 

problem with parking and the toilets, but the 

picnic area was fine. 

I left Mark and Linda in charge of setting 

everyone off with 2 minutes interval and I 

made my way to find a vantage point to take 

pictures on-route. However, the first car that 

came into view and I knew Peter and Margaret 

York were nowhere near the first car setting 

off. They had of course gone wrong and 

missed a sizable chunk of the route and it 

seemed ages before anyone else appeared. 

However, Peter and Margaret then came back 

the other way trying to find where they had 

gone wrong. 

Gradually, more cars appeared and I had ticked most 

of them off my list and quite a few said they were 

trying to find a bicycle. 

I then made my way to the finishing point at Bulbury 

Woods Golf Club for our cream tea and to catch up 

with everyone. As it was a very hot day, a nice cool 

pint of shandy on the patio when down very well. We 

were then beckoned inside for our cream tea, which 

was excellent and you just know when you taste a 

home baked scone, so well-done chef and thank you. 

After everyone swopped their clue sheets, Linda went 

through all the answers, with a few queries from 

competitors, that Linda then showed the evidence 

from her laptop. This years winners were Elaine and 

Chris Vaughan-Jouncey, so well done to them both, I 

have also heard on the grape-vine that Catherine and 

Chris are still talking to each other!  

On route looking for clues, E-Type belonging to Glen& 
Tracy Alcorn.

A circle is a nice way to have a picnic, so every one can see each 
other and there was a bench and table for me as I came ill prepared
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Picnic in the Park
Last year’s Lymington Classic Car Show didn’t happen 

due to the elderly membership of the local Rotary Club, 

who, like many organisations are finding it difficult to 

recruit younger people willing to take on the organisation 

of a charity event like this. However, Ashley Miller, who 

organises Classics on Christchurch Quay decided to take it 

on this year and I have to say it was pretty good. A 

different part of the park was used for displaying the cars, 

so there was plenty of space for the future, if he decided to 

organise a show in 2026. The one thing that was missing 

from this year’s event was the car boot sale, which would 

attract more visitors, but they can be a bit of a pain to 

manage, having done a few with our Wessex shows. They 

had plenty of marshals, so late arrivals were guided to a 

space and anybody wishing to leave early were 

chaperoned safely out. 

With ‘Murphy’ missing at the moment and with the 

current weather we are experiencing, finding shade is 

essential, so I brought a gazebo that the late Rob Taylor 

made out of a damaged walk out version. The advantage 

being it all fits into a normal size car boot, but you need a 

few hands to erect it. Anyway, it was a god send. 

As you can see from my pictures, there was a large area 

left clear for families to have their picnics and of course it 

was free of charge for us, which is very unusual these 

days. 

 A 1953 Ford Prefect I sold an MG Midget and bought  one 
like this to save up for a deposit for a mortgage for our first 
house.
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Canford Supercars & Classic Car Sunday 

I have been aware of this event that was previously 

held at Claysmore School, but as usual with multiple 

events clashing, I never made it to Claysmore, but I 

have heard that Aperta who are the the organisers do 

look after the exhibitors. I see that the Porsche 

Owners Club, Maclaren and a few other actually had 

club stands, however, unless I run a clipboard for 

names, I had no idea who was actually booked in for 

this event. I think if we have enough Jaguars we 

could possibly organise a club stand for next year, I 

will make some enquires. I mentioned in my August 

Ramblings, if anybody that was attending the event 

and was interested in parking up together to meet at 

the Hamworthy Club. There should have been four cars that had arranged to meet, but John Meadens 

alternator packed up and Bob was delayed, so just 

two E-Types left and popped down the road to enter 

the show.  

The first little issue on entering Canford School 

grounds was travelling down a very dusty track and 

then having to wait at a three-way junction whilst 

they were turning supercars round that were coming 

in from a different entrance. Eventually, we were 

beckoned ahead by a marshal and there were plenty 

of them, but unfortunately, despite displaying a 

hanger with a big letter ‘B’ I got sent to a completely 

different area. Meanwhile Glen, who got separated 

from us and was actually sent to the correct ‘B’ 

parking area. Eventually, after a few conversations 

over the intercoms, we were then sent off to arrive at 

our correct parking area. Bob and Gill who arrived 
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later and were parked two rows away from us, but 

with a little bit of shuffling, we were nearer together. 

As part of the package, we were issued with two 

vouchers for a bacon roll and a coffee in the 

Exhibiters Hall, but when we went to take this offer, 

there was a massive queue, so we decided to give that 

a miss for a while. However, we did go back at 11.00, 

and then  just walked straight in with not problems. It 

is the first time I have seen inside the house and I 

have to say it is very impressive, with beautiful ornate 

carvings and a fantastic wooden ceilings beams, plus 

the massive stained-glass window. The grand carved 

wooden staircase is just something else. So, you 

ladies that are not that interested in classic cars, it 

may be worth just coming along to have a look at 

Lord Wimbornes’ lovely manor house and see how 

the other half lived. 

I have to confess, I’m not that interested in Supercars, 

there are very impractical, very uncomfortable to 

drive and just a rich man’s toy, so I didn’t visit that 

particular area. It would seem that you could bring 

your modern Jaguar along, as there were cars of the 

early 2000’s on display other areas. 

When, it was leaving time, there was the usual 

stampede to leave, which came with a long queue, so 

it was much better to have another cup of tea and 

drive straight out and just a ten minute drive home. 



Simply Jaguars at Beaulieu
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I arrived at Beaulieu about 8.30 am but they instigated the 

stacking system again, but it seemed to move reasonably 

quick, unlike last year, which was a nightmare, with clas-

sics boiling over etc. For the third year in a row, we had a 

different area for our club stand. However, I had pre-

booked 25 spaces, even though initially I didn’t have that 

number on my list, but I knew from past experience there 

are always going to be late joiners. Anyway, I needed have 

worried, as this year we had enough space for 40+ cars and 

lots of shade under the trees, an ideal spot. Initially, I had a 

problem putting up our feather flags, with the ground being 

very dry and rock hard, but Bob had a solution and 

appeared with a large cold chisel and a lump hammer. 

With the meet and greet over with, it was time to find a 

food stall that were serving bacon rolls, and this came in 

the guise of two beautifully, polished aluminium Aero car-

avans. One selling doughnuts and the other bacon rolls. 

they were very nice and didn’t skimp on the bacon. Who-

ever the owner was, they have made a serious investment, 

because these caravans don’t come cheap.  

It was then time to have a wander round all the cars on dis-

play on the tarmac area, also to say hello to our JEC Gener-

al manager James and his assistant Jake who were on duty 

and for the first time I met James’s lovely, long suffering 

wife. 

Bob discussing the finer points of restoring an E-Type with 
journalist Paul Skilleter.

Chitti bang bang doing the rounds.

Tim Lanes SS100 sheltering under the trees.

An XJS with gull wings doors - some serious engereering 
went into this modification. It could be very useful for exit-
ing the car in later years?
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After going back to our stand, I wandered off to see if I 

could find some unusual Jaguar models that stood out from 

the crowd, after which it was then time to head back to base 

for lunch. 

I always make an effort to see how many Golden Sand 

coloured E-Types that were present and strangely enough 

there was one parked opposite on the Wilshire Region 

Stand. I seem to remember meeting the owner on a previ-

ous occasion, but on talking to him this time he revealed 

that the car was originally white, 

unlike my car, that left the facto-

ry in the Golden Sand. I have to 

say though, I was not keen on the 

red interior, much prefer my bis-

cuit colour, but each to his own. 

I met some lovely Jaguar people 

including Sue and Andy Hedley 

from the Bucks region and a 

lovely couple who had got into 

owning an E-Type when their 

children were very young. Consequently, they had to buy a 

2+2, but now their children had grown into teenagers, they 

were on the hunt for a series 1 fixed head. 

I left about 4.00 pm and drove straight out and had a really 

good drive home via Bournemouth Airport and just as I 

was approaching alongside the runway, the Red Arrows 

took off in formation, what a sight! 

If I bought this lovely old MK.V, I’m not sure about taking on 
the number plate.

Jaguars as far as the eyes can see.

Part of the 50th Anniversary display of the XJS.
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The Garden Party at Athelhampton House is the local 1020 

MG Club Flagship Event every year and is primarily held 

to raise funds for local charities. For a number of years 

Chris Adamson who is the Area Secretary and Newsletter 

Editor of the MG Club has invited us to join them, but 

unfortunately it usually clashed with our Treasure Hunt 

and Picnic. So, in January I contacted Chris to ascertain 

the date for 2025 and would he be happy for the Dorset 

Region of the Jaguar Enthusiasts Club to join them this 

year? Obviously, he agreed and I moved events around to 

avoid that date in August. 

I asked her indoors if she would like to go to this event and 

she said yes, as we had never visited Athelhampton House 

previously. The only problem we had, was making 

arrangements for our dog Isla and I had to deliver her to 

my daughter’s house in our Clio and come back to pick my 

XJS up before we could get on our way and of course we 

were running a little late. By the time we arrived, everyone 

was getting worried because we weren’t there, plus there 

wasn’t enough space for all our big Jaguars, so I had to 

park in with the MG’s, but that wasn’t a problem. Of 

course, it was another really hot day and all the tree shade 

areas were taken up, but fortunately I had brought a sun 

parasol, which was quickly erected up. We had a quick cup 

of coffee and then went off to explore the extensive 

gardens, so by the time we arrived back to the seating area, 

it was lunchtime. 

Dawn had done something very strange on the day 

previously, she had baked a clementine almond cake and 

we had brought a few extra portions for our friends to try. I 

think it went down well as many members asked to send 

them the recipe. 

It was lovely day and a chance for Dawn to catch up with 

friends, as she doesn’t usually go to cars in a field events.

 Invitation to the MG Garden Party 

Terry and Natalie-anne exploring the extensive gardens.

Gina and a friend manning the cake stall.
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Alpacas & Classics Picnic
Bob was contacted about a visit to Paul Abadjian's home in Frampton for a Picnic, to see his Classic car collection and 

walk the Alpacas. Fifteen cars turned up to support this event and all parked in a large field and then we were asked to 

meet in a large barn, where Paul welcomed us to view his car collection. Apparently, he contacted the Jaguar virus from 

his father, all but one of the cars on show were Jaguars. Paul gradually went through the history of his car collection, 

which was quite interesting, also injected some humour into the stories. 

Paul’s wife was in charge of the alpacas and invited anybody that was interested to get up close with these fascinating 

creatures and take them for a short walk around the field area. 

It was then time for our picnic, Paul’s wife had been very busy arranging lots of round tables and sun parasols, plus there 

was natural shade next to the barn area, so everyone was catered for. 

It was a very pleasant way to spend a day in lovely surroundings and we thanked him and his family for his hospitality. 
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FORTHCOMING EVENTS 2025           

SEPTEMBER 

Tuesday 2nd           Club Night                                       Hamworthy Club - 7.30 pm 

5th - 7th                   Classic & Steam Vehicle Show      Norden, Nr. Corfe Castle - 10.00 am to 4.00 pm 

Sunday 7th             John Haynes Classics                    Haynes Motor Museum (more info on our web site ) 

12th - 14th               Goodwood Revival                          Motor Racing Circuit 

20th & 21st              Autumn Classics                             Castle Combe Circuit 

Sunday 21st            Concorde Classic Car Show          Eastleigh - book on-line. 

Sunday 28th           Classics on the Quay                      Christchurch - 10.00 am to 5 pm, Entry £2.00, 

                                                                                          bring a drip tray, this is the last gethering for 2025. 

OCTOBER 

Tuesday 7th            Club Night                                        Hamworthy Club - 7.30 pm 

Thurs. 16th             West Dorset Club Night                  Gamekeeper - speaker booked - 7.30 pm 

Sunday 26th           Autumn Road Run                           Acorn Inn, Evershot 

NOVEMBER 

Tuesday 4th            Club Night                                        Hamworthy Club - 7.30 pm 

8th - 10th                 Classic Car Show                            NIC Birmingham 

DECEMBER 

Tuesday 2nd           Mince Pie Club Night                       Hamworthy Club - 7.30 pm 

Sat. 20th                  Christmas lunch                              Royal Motor Yacht Club, Sandbanks- 12.00 noon 

GABLES GARAGE WORKSHOP LTD 

 HOVER 40 YEARS EXPERIENCE 

 HCLASSIC CAR SPECIALIST 

 HMOT STATION 

 HCOURTESY CAR  AVAILABLE  

59d High Street, Lytchett Matravers, 

Poole, Dorset. BH16 6BL  
Tel. 01202 623707 
 
Email:accounts@gablesgarageworkshop.co.uk 

BEWARE 

JAGUAR CAR ENTHUSIAST 
DISEASE

HIGHLY INFECTIOUS TO MALES OF ALL AGES 

THE SYMPTOMS: The sufferer becomes confused and bewildered when not driving a Jaguar car. 

Will be observed wandering around with a blank expression, muttering strange words. Rapid rise in 

temperature at the sight of any Jaguar. Behaviour can become very erratic: much rushing about 

and waving of arms.Foaming at the mouth is not unusual.The patient spends much time and money 

on Jaguar magazines, books and is constantly polishing his Jaguar. Seems not to notice “normal” 

people. 

THIS CONDITION IS NOT FATAL 

THE TREATMENT: The patient must be kept well supplied with items of Jaguar interest. Should be 

encouraged to go on as many Jaguar rallies as possible and to Jaguar gatherings where he can 

meet lots of victims of the illness and exchange any ideas with them.Friends and relataves aid 

recovery by talking constantly to the patients about anything remotely Jaguar related. 

In case of an emergency, take the patient to the nearest Jaguar spares or a Jaguar owners club 
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CLUB OFFICIALS AND COMMITTEE 2024 

Chairman - Bob Flint                                          07502 293110       bob@jecdorset.com 

Committee - Mark Bister                                    07726 766093      m.bister27@gmail.com          

Committee - Linda Bister                                   07796 265416      linbister@gmail.com  

Magazine Editor - Barry Heath                           01202 632823      barry@baz234.co.uk 

Membership Secretary - Debbie Coleman       01202 885102       deborahscoleman@gmail.com 

Vice-Chairman - Peter York                               01305 783246       peteryork970@btinternet.com 

Committee - Jerry Howe                                   07484 291597       jerryhowe2007@yahoo.co.uk 

Treasurer &  Minutes Sec.- Wendy Luffman        01202 709144        wendy.luffman@btinternet.com 

Events Co-ordinator - Chris Hutton-Penman   01305 753611       chris@ossl.biz 

Committee - Richard Hemming                        07443 425765       rjhemming@gmail.com 
 
Any correspondence to Bob Flint, 68 Felton Road, Parkstone, Poole, Dorset.  BH14 0QS 

Articles, adverts, events etc for the newsletter, please send to the Barry Heath, Magazine 

Editor, Forest Hill, Rushall Lane, Corfe Mullen, Wimborne, Dorset. BH21 3RT or e-mail to 
barry@baz234.co.uk 

 
Next Committee Meetings: at Wendy and Geralds house, unless informed otherwise 

Tuesday September 16th and Tuesday November 11th at 7.30 pm.

If you are not already a member of the Dorset Region JEC but would like to join, the annual subscription is just £20. 
The easiest way to join the club is to go on‐line at www.jecdorset.com

JAGUAR ENTHUSIASTS CLUB 

Our region is part of the Jaguar Enthusiasts Club – the largest of all Jaguar clubs. The 

club publishes an award winning monthly magazine and insurance valuations, discount-

ed insurance, technical help and national events listings are just a few of the many bene-

fits available. Membership is just £59 a year. 

Contact: The Jaguar Enthusiasts Club, Abbeywood Office Park, Emma Chris Way, Filton, 

South Gloucestershire, BS34 7JU 

Dorset Jaguar Enthusiast

THE DORSET JAGUAR ENTHUSIASTS CLUB 
www.jecdorset.com

CLUB NIGHT VENUE 

The Club meet on the first Tuesday of 
every month  from 7.30 p.m. onwards at 
the Hamworthy  Club, Magna Road, 
Dorset. BH21 3AP 

Food is available prior to club night, 
order at the bar. 

Telephone: 01202 881922 

All members and new  members are 
welcome to join us at our club nights 
and events..
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Classic Connection Engineering 
Service, repair, MOT’s & 
restoration for all Jaguars. 
We have recently installed the latest diagnostics equipment 

in our workshop. 

We also have fully trained technicians and can offer a very 

competitive hourly rate.

CLASSIC CONNECTION  

Jaguar Service and Restoration specialists 

c/o Dawson Engineering (Burley) Ltd., 

Pound Lane, Burley,, 

Hants. BH24 4EB 

Tel. 01425 489575 or 07816 777706 

www.classicconnection.co.uk  sales@classicconnection.co.uk

EXETER RADIATORS 

01392 823800 

www.radiator-repairs.co.uk 

• Heating and Cooling System Specialists 

• Established 1982 

• Quality work guaranteed 

• Courier service to pick up and drop off 
• Over 100 yrs of combined experience 

• Design, Repair, Rebuild, Upgrade 

• Radiators, Fuel Tanks, Heaters Etc. 
We’re the cool radiator people who keep the South West moving!! 

Dorset Jaguar Enthusiast

Do you suffer with joint pain 
or a sports injury . . ; then it’s 
time to make a difference? 
Neck & Back & Joint Pain/Arthritis 

Muscular/tendon/ligament pain 

Rehabilitation - post op.  Swedish 

Sports injuries  massage 

Pregnancy related Pain Sports massage 

Pelvic Girdle pain Pilates 1-1 & Classes 

Juliet Burnham - Physiotherapist  - 07434 550383 

www.jbpilatesandphysiotherapy.com 

jbpilatesandphysiotherapy@outlook.com

The only two names you
need to know for honest

and professional advice are 

Thacker and Revitt
Service you deserve from

people you can trust

Call 01202 748999
for all your Lettings, 

Property Management 
and Sales needs
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Dorset Region Regalia

As a club we can provide various high quality items 

of clothing complete with our coloured Dorset 

Region logo as you can see herewith. We can sup-

ply: Polo Shirts, Sweatshirts, T-shirts, waterproof 

jackets and Gilets.. 

All the Regalia shown here are limited items from 

last year and are priced accordingly. any size can be 

ordered. 

Sweatshirts = £25 
Polo Shirts = £22.50 
Regatta waterproof Jacket = £55 
T-Shirts = £18 
Gilets = £37.50 

Formal short sleeved shirts in white or navy £38 (Not 
shown)
All the above items can be ordered in your sizes, however some larger sizes will be slightly more,  if you are 

interested, please contact Wendy at club night or by email: Wendy at:  wendy.luffman@btinternet.com 


